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LOCUM POSITION 

 

Sudbury Community Midwives is offering a locum midwifery position October 2020-January 2022; there 

is flexibility in the start date, and both General and New Registrants will be considered for the position. 

 

Established in 1993, our practice of 11 midwives serves a mixed urban and rural population in northern 

Ontario.  Our diverse client population incudes many Franco-Ontarians, Indigenous peoples, and 

newcomers to Canada.  Approximately 30% of our births take place in out of hospital settings. Midwives 

are credentialed at Health Sciences North, and are able to practice to the full extent of the scope of 

Ontario midwifery.  We are a committed teaching practice, and are affiliated with both the Ontario 

Midwifery Education Program, and the Northern Ontario School of Medicine.  You can meet the 

midwives of our practice at sudburymidwives.com and information about our community can be found 

at https://discoversudbury.ca/discoversudbury/assets/File/VISITOR%20GUIDE.pdf 

 

 

The ideal candidate for this position will be a team player with strong critical thinking skills, who enjoys 

all four seasons that Canada offers. While this is a full-time position, flexibility in monthly caseload is 

essential. New Registrants can be assured of dedicated mentoring and support provided by experienced 

practitioners. 

 

Interested applicants should submit their CV and letter of interest to the email address above.   
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